
 
The Agency continues with payment of funds from the IPARD program under the 

fifth Public Call (03/2011)  
 
 

Following the successful implementation of the 
approved investment, The Agency for Financial 
Support of Agriculture and Rural Development 
under the fifth Public Call (03/2011) has paid 
886.689,00 denars to the beneficiary DPTU 
FE&ES DOOEL from Stip for reconstruction of 
orchards. 
 
Out of the totally paid funds, 665.017,00 denars 
are funds from the EU Budget and 221.672,00 

denars are funds from the National Budget.  
 


